
Public Notice – Child Find 
 

 
CHILD FIND 

SEARCH FOR CHILDREN WITH DISABILITIES 
 
The Norwalk City School District seeks to identify, locate and evaluate all 
children from birth to age 21 who may have a disability. 
 
A "child with disability" in Ohio means a child under age twenty-two who has 
an intellectual disability, a hearing impairment (including deafness), a speech 
or language impairment, a visual impairment (including blindness), a serious 
emotional disturbance, an orthopedic impairment, autism, traumatic brain 
injury, and other health impairment, a specific learning disability (including 
dyslexia), deaf-blindness, a developmental delay (for a child between the 
ages of three and five), or multiple disabilities; and who, by reason thereof, 
needs special education and related services. Parents may not be aware that 
their child has a disability or that there are programs and services available. 
 
Parents, relatives, public and private agency employees, and concerned 
citizens, are asked to help find any child who may have a disability and need 
special education and related services. 
 
Notify the Norwalk City School District Department of Pupil Services at 419-
668-2779. District officials will talk with the parents to determine if an 
evaluation is necessary. 
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